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VICTIMS OF HUMAN RIGHTS INFRINGEMENT DURING THE INTERNAL MILITARY CONFLICT IN GUATEMALA
Dear President of Congress,
I was extremely upset when hearing about the situation regarding the bill 5377, currently being presented to Parliament, stipulating an amnesty also for those citizens who have been accused of crimes like genocide, torture and causing people to disappear.
Consequently, I call upon you most respectfully to respect the rights to justice for the victims in Guatemala by ensuring that the bill 5377 is not debated and hence will not be passed. Passing this law would be an extremely serious infringement of the international human rights obligations of Guatemala.

Yours faithfully, 
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